
Project Update: December 2010 

From October 2010 to January 2011 several activities were done which included formal 
procurements of funds, formal meetings with key partners and players and training on ecotourism 
to educators for the 2nd phase of the project in Longido and Ngorongoro districts.  

The meetings were held and representatives from education, natural resources, livestock, local 
government, traditional leaders and a community based organization (CBO-IPI) attended. Training 
of educators on ecotourism as an alternative livelihood source to communities around Natron also 
took place. Both the meetings and training took place at Engaresero village, Ngorongoro district. 
The 2nd phase will concentrate on four villages namely Magadini, Engaresero, Monic and Pinyinyi 
villages. 


